
December 21st, 2012

New forum for Deputies

Bedson and Chard, a firm of Law Cost Draftsmen in Basingstoke, have recently launched 
what they believe is the only forum for Court of Protection Deputies. It has been designed 
to enable Deputies to exchange views, ask questions and post answers to common 
problems encountered in the running of Protected Parties' deputyships. You can find it on 
this link: http://www.bedsonandchard.com/forum/. They also plan to develop forums for 
other specialities too.

To find out more, contact Adrian Chard on 01256 363944 or email 
admin@bedsonandchard.com 
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